
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT (ASX: BRU)  21 September 2011 

 
 Reminder of Closing Date of Share Purchase Plan 

 

 

Buru Energy Limited (“Buru” or “Company”) reminds shareholders eligible to participate 
in Buru’s current Share Purchase Plan (“SPP”), that the closing date for the SPP is 
Monday, 26 September 2011.  All applications must be received by 5pm (Sydney time) 
on this date. 
 
Eligible shareholders are reminded they can apply and pay for shares under the SPP 
using either BPAY or by submitting an application form with a cheque or money order.  
All application and payment details are included in the SPP offer documentation mailed 
to all eligible shareholders.  
 
If eligible shareholders have not received the SPP offer documentation and wish to apply 
for shares in the SPP, they should contact the Buru Energy Limited SPP Offer 
Information Line any time between 8.30am and 5.00pm (Sydney time) during weekdays, 
on 1300 133 814 if calling within Australia or +61 2 8280 7916 if calling from outside of 
Australia. 
 
Further information on the Company is available at: www.buruenergy.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
ERIC STREITBERG 
Executive Director 
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